
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Save the date! 
Tuesday 3rd June 6:30-8pm. 

 
 
Parent Presentation –  
 
 
Having a gifted child isn’t always easy. What can you do as a 
parent to support your child through school? 
 
 

Presenter – Dr Ruth Phillips –  
 
Learning and Development Consultant and Director, Accanto Pty Ltd. 
 
 

Ruth works with groups, individuals and 
organisations to provide better understanding 
about the way people learn and in particular, 
the way individuals develop and use their 
potential. Ruth is still a practising teacher with 
over 25 years of expertise as well as a consultant 
for over 10 years. She has worked with teachers 
across all sectors of Australia. Ruth is particularly 
passionate about helping families and schools 
understand the needs of gifted students.  

 

 
 

This presentation will be delivered over zoom. More details to come.  
 

To ensure Ruth can tailor the workshop to address your needs and answer your 
questions, please complete the form at the link below to allow us what you want 

to know. If there are common questions received, these will be covered in the 
presentation.  

https://forms.gle/SywQKWiderAYN9xy5 
 
 

The Northside Gifted and Talented Network was established in 1994 and aims to provide 
inspirational opportunities for gifted and talented students through co-operation. 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  

  

  

    

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Northside Gifted and Talented 
Network 

https://forms.gle/SywQKWiderAYN9xy5

